
Glenwood Road
Columbia Drive&
Area  Redevelopment  Plan

In partnership with the 
Atlanta Regional Commission, 

the DeKalb County Department 
of Planning & Sustainability is 

conducting a planning process to 
identify capital investment and policy 
changes that can support a more livable, 
pedestrian friendly environment at the 
intersection of 
Glenwood Road and Columbia Drive. 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, 
the planning team will collect feedback 

on the draft plan virtually. You can 
participate in two ways! See 

details below!

VIRTUAL INFORMATIONAL MEETING VIA ZOOM

ONLINE ENGAGEMENT PLATFORM
OPEN DECEMBER 14TH - DECEMBER 20TH

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 16TH 6:00 - 7:30 PM

ONE  OR  BOT H  WAYS  BELOW!

Go to https://planningatpond.com/glenwood-columbia to view 
draft plan recommendation and ideas and provide feedback!

Register for the meeting here: www.SurveyMonkey.com/r/GlenwoodMeeting
You will receive a Zoom meeting link the morning of the meeting!

or Scan Here!

JOIN US


